

## PHOTO RELEASE FORM

This form is for permission to display photos of your child. We like to take pictures of the children playing and doing special activities and then display them in the room and hallway. The children really enjoy looking at pictures of their friends and themselves. This is also a great way to share with parents what their children are doing when they are not here. We would also like to use the pictures in our newsletters and on the Explore and Learn website. Children's names will not be used in our newsletter or on the website.

Please indicate below if we may use your child's photograph	for the uses mentioned above.
I grant permission to Explore and Learn to use my c	child's photograph for the uses mentioned above.
I <u>do not</u> give permission to Explore and Learn to use	e my child's photograph for any use.
Child's Name	
Parent/Guardian Signature	
During special events, we like to recognize our parents include photographs of the event. We ask that you please compof sharing your photograph, name and or contribution in our respectively.	by thanking them in our newsletters and sometimes
Signature	Date